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The ‘Learn To Skate’
program was a hit!
Thank you to
Superintendent Mike
Wake for making this
possible! Our students
enjoyed their time on the
ice at Winfield!

We wrapped up our OSOB with a
movie and popcorn. Thank you to
the parents who graciously
prepared our free hot dogs and
popcorn on finale day!

Our last tournament at
Winfield, the ‘Hockey
Tournament’ is coming up
the end of April! 
Details to follow soon!

VOICE AND CHOICE: Our students
highly recommended ‘Alien In Line’ with
their votes in our school survey last
spring, so THANK YOU to Parent
Council as our students will get two
rounds...two days in February and two
days in June! 
Amazing Experiences!
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